
Northbound I-15 Lane Closures: January 28, 2022

Two lanes on northbound I-15 will be closed Friday, January 28 at 9 p.m. to Saturday,
January 29 at 9 a.m. for crews to safely pour concrete for new bridge segments . The
northbound #1 lane, hook off-ramp, and on-ramp will remain open. Motorists may continue on
northbound I-15 using the #1 lane or exit at Railroad Canyon Rd., turn left onto Grape St., left
onto Railroad Canyon Rd., and right onto the northbound I-15 on-ramp.
 
Alternating lane closures are also scheduled Friday, January 28 from 10 p.m. to 2 a.m., on
eastbound and westbound Railroad Canyon Rd.
 
Drive safely, expect delays, and allow for extra travel time. Please follow the posted
detour signs. 

Detour Route

Northbound I-15 detour
Exit northbound I-15 Railroad Canyon
Rd. hook off-ramp
Turn left onto north Grape St. towards
Railroad Canyon Rd.
Turn left onto west Railroad Canyon Rd.
Turn right onto northbound I-15 on-ramp

Motorists also may continue on northbound I-
15 using the #1 lane. Please reduce speeds in
our construction zone. 
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railroadcanyon@rctc.org @railroadcanyon

877.500.7715 rctc.org/railroadcanyon
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